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Our topic is Ireland Long Ago. Shantallow library is currently closed but you could visit other libraries to see if you can borrow any relevant books. Use the internet to look at pictures and find information. Ask grandparents and great grandparents to share their memories with you. and your child.





                     Number


Count to 75 and beyond. Revise number recognition to 30. Look for numbers all around. Practise writing all these numbers correctly. Continue to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s to 30. Learn doubles to 20, e.g. 1+1=2, 2+2=4.  Your child is exploring number stories. These must be learned as part of their homework. 


Use this rhyme to help learn the odd and even numbers: 0, 2,4,6,8 who do we appreciate? -the evens.1, 3,5,7,9 we are looking mighty fine-the odds.


All this information is at the back of your child’s homework diary.





         Shape


We will be investigating 3-D shape. Look out for cubes, cuboids, cylinders, spheres and cones. Give each shape its correct name. Encourage your child to describe what the shapes look like and begin to discuss their properties e.g. faces and edges. 








Phonics


Encourage your child to listen to words and to try to spell them. Try to build up word families e.g. cap, tap and map. Using the Jolly Phonics scheme we are exploring the different ways of writing a sound e.g. bee, sea, eve, baby. Investigate rhyming words. Listen to the Jolly Phonics Phase 3 song on YouTube and look out for these sounds in keywords. 





Money


Explore money with your child. Allow them to handle different coins. Discuss their colour and shape. What can you see on the coins? Look at 1p, 2p, 5p, 10p and 20p coins. Ask your child to give you coins which add up to a given amount.





Catholic Schools will commence on 23rd January-30th January. This year we will concentrate on the theme ‘ Living Life to the Full.’ 





Grandparent’s Day will be on Friday 28th January. There will be an online mass at 10 a.m. in our Lady of Lourdes, Steelstown chapel.





Try to find a quiet time each day to read with your child. Cuddle up and enjoy looking at the pictures and discussing the story. They may even be able to read some words for you.





The school will be closed on Monday 14th  February, for the midterm break and will reopen on Monday 21st February.








